
Math 132 - Midterm Review

January 29, 2016

Your homework for next Friday is to study for the exam!
The midterm will cover all the material in the book up to (and including)

Section 3.D as well as Chapter 5 and Section 6.A.
In studying for the exam, I suggest you consult the “Learning objective”

boxes at the beginning of each chapter and make sure that you:

1. can give and understand the definition/statement of each object/theorem
listed, and

2. have a good stock of examples (or nonexamples) that you can use as
test cases.

I also encourage you to go over the homework problems that were assigned
and to do additional exercises from the book. The book has lots and lots of
excellent problems. The more of them you work through and think about,
the more you will understand and the easier they will get.

Hope your studying goes well and that you all ace the exam!
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